BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL **EDINBURGH**

Boroughmuir High School Viewforth Edinburgh EH10 4LR

Telephone: 0131 229 9703

Fax: 0131 228 9185



Email/website admin@boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk www.boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk

David C Dempster BSc SQH Head Teacher

11 September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer.

Common Room 2017/18

The charge this year for using the Common Room is £10 of which £5 will be returned via ParentPay by June 2018 if the Common Room is left in a suitable condition.

If your child wishes to use the common room, please pay £10 via ParentPay by Friday 22nd September.

Your son/daughter should sign and return the tear off sip below to the Chairs of the Common Room Committee. They are David Cowan (6H2) and Guilherme Carvalho (6L2). If you are unable to print the slip, please see David or Guilherme.

Yours sincerely

Bline R. Palesu

C Paterson

Depute Head Teacher (S5/6)

Common Room 2017 - Reply Slip (Pass to David Cowan and Guilherme Carvalho (6L2)

I enclose paid a £10 deposit to Boroughmuir High School for the Common Room. I agree to respect it and keep it clean throughout the year.

